
22/4/25
We return to school on Tuesday 22

April

nd

5/5/25 Bank Holiday Monday - school closed

6/5/25 Y5 Into University Focus Day

6/5/25
EYFS Explorers Event - Lineham Farm

(small group)

12th-16th
/5/25

Y6 SATs Week

19/5/25 Y6 Dallowgill

23/5/25 Break-up for half-term

What a busy Spring term it has been. As you can see, there
have been lots of opportunities for our pupils across
school.

We have provided alternative sports this term to support
our pupils to be physically active while having lots of fun.
Nerf Wars took place early in the term as well as ice-
skating and climbing. Each being incredibly popular with
our pupils.

Following on from the success of last year, we held our
community Iftar last week. It is always great to welcome
our families and community into school and share in such
special events. We saw a higher number of attendees this
year.

To those families who celebrated, Eid Mubarak. 
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School meal: cost increase

Diary Dates
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Update from the Head

Following a review by our catering
providers, from 

Monday 21  April 2025, st

a school meal will cost

 £2.45.

FM Catering



Reception 92.1%

Y1 92.6%

Y2 92.9%

Y3 95.8%

Y4 92.6%

Y5 95.1%

Y6 95%

Whole School 94%

SEND Coffee Morning

Mrs L.Taylor: Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Miss M.Wilson: Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead
 

Miss L.James: Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

Mrs Scott-Spencer  Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

Special Educational Needs Co-Ordinator (SENDCo)
Mrs Jessica Scott-Spencer

If you need to contact Mrs Scott-Spencer, 
please email to : info@pvpa.org.uk

Welcome: new staff

@DeltaParkView 0113 2127215 www.pvpa.org.uk info@pvpa.org.uk

Attendance

When we return after the holidays, we will
welcome two new members of staff.

Miss Sannah Naz joins the Park View team as
Y3 teacher, class sharing with Mrs Jones.

We also welcome Miss Shuwayfa Ahmed as
teaching assistant to Year 4.

We are excited to welcome them to our team
and I know our school community will be as

welcoming as always. 

Attendance matters. Coming to school on time,
every day is vital to achieving the best possible
outcomes as well as learning good habits which
will benefit everyone in the future. 

Inclusion & SEND Safeguarding
Ensuring our pupils are safe and well looked after is our
key priority. If you have concerns regarding your child
please make an appointment to see the class teacher. 

You can contact us at info@pvpa.org.uk or call us on 0113 2127215.
Alternatively, call Children's Social Work Services on 0113 2224403.

At Park View, we are committed to providing an inclusive
education for all our children. This means that any child who
may have Special Educational Needs or a Disability (SEND)

will have access to additional or specialist support
throughout their life at our academy. All teachers are

responsible for every child in their care, including those with
special educational needs and disabilities.

Leeds Local SEND Offer

At Park View Primary Academy we expect children
to achieve an attendance target of 96% and above.

We monitor the attendance of all children very
closely and support parents and carers to ensure

that children come to school regularly and on time. 

Thank you to those parents who
attended our SEND coffee morning.

This was a great opportunity for
parents of children with SEND to meet
other parents and chat. It was a great

space to ask about each other’s
experiences, find out more about what

services are out there as well as
getting to know Mrs Scott-Spencer,

our SENDCo. 
We hope these become a regular drop-

in event where you can find further
support or just check-in with others. 


